
 
 
 
January 27, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Jacksons’ Point BIA Member 
 
RE: Meeting of the Jackson’s Point Business Improvement Association (JPBIA) to 
determine the future of the Jackson’s Point board and options moving forward. 
 
Date: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 
Location: Lake Simcoe Arms (Second Floor Room), 21089 Dalton Rd, Sutton, ON    
Time: 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to advise you that as a member of the Jackson’s Point BIA (JPBIA) 
you are invited to attend a meeting to discuss future options moving forward regarding the 
Business Improvement Area. 
 
Members of the board including the chair have either resigned or planning to resign. This places 
the BIA in a situation in which new members are required to form a new board at this year’s 
Annual General Meeting (AGM). Membership of the organization shall consist of tenants and 
property owners of commercially assessed properties within the designated Jackson’s Point BIA 
boundaries. 
 
Should you wish to review any additional information regarding Business Improvement Areas, 
The Ministry of Municipal Affairs BIA handbook is available online at 
www.Ontario.ca/BIAhandbook. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.  
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 

Sean Columbus 
Sean Columbus, Economic Development Officer 
Economic Development and Tourism | Town of Georgina   
T: 905-476-4301 ext. 2330 
E: scolumbus@georgina.ca  
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